
Shea, Karen M.
6/18/2010 7:32:52 PM
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW:

Hello Bill,

This is neat...perhaps we can work in some time during/after the gas tour at 
PG&E for PG&E to touch on some of the gas financial regulations issues?

Have a good weekend,

Karen

650.346.6150

Original Message

From: Simon, Timothy A.

Sent: Fri 6/18/2010 7:12 PM

'wcs30pge.com'To:

Cc: Banks, Juliane; Shea, Karen M.

Subject: Re:

Thanks. I was contacted yesterday. We are vetting the date!

Regards,

From: Stock, William

SB GT&S 0053477



To: Simon, Timothy A.

Cc: Banks, Juliane

Sent: Fri Jun 18 13:56:37 2010

Subj ect:

Tim:

You will be receiving soon an invitation to speak at the AGA Energy Market 
Regulation Conference. It will be held in Bellevue, Washington.

Thursday afternoon, September 30, following presentations on changes in 
financial regulations, the conference will include a segment on the use of 
financial transactions by gas utilities to hedge their gas supply 
purchases. They would appreciate your views on how state regulators view
utility hedging programs and how they can best be structured to mitigate 
risk and benefit consumers. Friday, morning October 1, the conference will
focus on FERC regulation of gas utilities.

If you accept this invitation we would be more than happy to assist you in 
preparing for the conference if you'd like.

Let me know if you accept and if you'd like our help.

Bill

SB GT&S 0053478


